o Washington Township School District =
Parent Teachers Association

Dear Parents,

February 20, 2015

We wanted to take a minute to share with you the various Spring/End of Year events the PTA is
planning for our children. Many of you volunteered in the beginning of the year to assist in our
PTA programs and you will be notified by the individual chairperson as we get closer to the
specific date/events. If you did not have a chance to sign up as a volunteer in September and
would like to do so now, please send an email directly to mwooley96@gmail.com. Please include
the specific event you are interested in assisting with.

We very much appreciate your help and time!

Stacy, Tracy & Michele

PTA Event
Spring Box Top Contest

Original Art Works

PTA General Meeting

Room Representative Meeting
Reflections Ceremony

Book Fair

Plant Sale

Teacher Appreciation Week
Spring Dance (*4™, 5™ 6™ grades)
Art Night

PTA General Meeting

6th Grade Farwell Dance

Bike Safety

Stacy Mott Tracy Padilla

President Vice President

Date
Collection ends February 23"

Order Form will be sent home around March 2™
March 3" @ 7pm, Brass Castle Library
March 18th @ 7pm, Brass Castle Library
March 25th @ 7pm, Brass Castle Gym
April 20" — 23™

April 30th & May 1st

May 4" — gt

May 29"

June 2nd

June 9" @ 7pm, Brass Castle Library
tentatively set for June 16th

June 18th

Michele Wooley

Secretary

stacyjmott@gmail.com tracyp1005@aol.com mwooley96@gmail.com




